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The Technical Committee Chair has been reviewing meet announcements for accuracy 

and rules compliance.  The accuracy and completeness of these meet announcements has 

been improving over the last several years.  Much of this is due to our Administrator, 

Terri Marlin’s work with the Meet Directors 

 

Meet Directors so far this season have been very cognizant of the 4-hour rule for 12&U 

sessions.  Several meets have already been right up against that limit.  I plan on 

monitoring the actual running time of some of these sessions (post-meet) to see if mete 

directors are providing accurate timeline estimates. 

 

 

 

Tim Husson 

Chair, PVS Technical Committee 


